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Upcoming Events 
 

 

January 23rd 

 

Installation of Officers & Annual 

Awards Meeting 

Maggiano’s 

6:00pm 

 

February 17 & 18th 

 

NUCA of Florida 

 Legislative Days 

Tallahassee 
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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 

 

Dear Friends, 

I hope that you all are healthy and 

doing Well.  Thank you to all our 

monthly sponsors, we couldn’t be as 

successful as we are without you! 

 

We hope that you all had a wonderful 

Christmas and Happy New Year.  We 

look forward to 2020 being successful 

and prosperous year for all of you.  On 

November 21st we held our we held 

our Annual NUCA Seamark Ranch Top 

Golf Benefit.  We were able to raise 

$10,800.00 for the Seamark Ranch and 

would like to thank everyone for their 

sponsorship and donations.  We had a 

great turn out, I believe all who 

attended had a great time.  Our next 

meeting will be the Installation of 

Officers on January 23rd at Maggiano’s. 

 

As always, please continue to support 

our members and associates.  If there is 

anything, I can do to help you out, 

please do not hesitate to give me a call.  

I look forward to working with you all. 

 
 
Sincerely,   

Chad 

 

 
2020 OFFICERS & BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
 

President 

Chad Cockrell, A. J. Johns, Inc. 

 President-Elect 

Gabriel Powers, Vallencourt Construction  

Vice President I 

Marty Adams, TB Landmark 

 Secretary/Treasurer 

Rob Pinkston, Ferguson Waterworks 

General Counsel 

Tony Zebouni, Regan, Atwood 

Past President 

Mike Kivlin, John Woody, Inc. 
   

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

Wesley Cook, Florida Roads Contracting 

Rick Erickson, Beard Equipment Company 

Billy Hood, J. B. Coxwell Contracting 

Drew Lane, Advanced Drainage Systems 

Rick Parker, Standard Precast 

Jason Plauche, Petticoat-Schmitt Civil Con. 

Justin Scarberry, ECS Florida 

Barry Watson, Fortiline Waterworks 

Jarod Wolford, Martin Marietta Materials 

Jon Woodall, John Woody, Inc. 
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2020 NUCA of North Florida  
 

Monthly Sponsors 
 

Diamond Sponsor 

United Rentals  
Trench Safety 

 
Fortiline Waterworks 

 

 

Platinum Sponsors 

Beard Equipment Company 
 
 

Gold Sponsor 

Standard Precast, Inc. 

 

Silver Sponsor 

Ring Power Corporation 
 

 

Bronze Sponsors 

A.J. Johns, Inc. 
ECS Florida, LLC 

Flagler Construction  
Equipment 

Gate Fuel Service 
John Woody, Inc. 
Lippes & Bryan 

Petticoat-Schmitt Civil 
Contractors 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 

 
 

 

 

Jan. 14th 

Executive Committee 

3:30 pm 
 

Jan. 23rd 

Board of Directors Meeting 

4:30 pm 
 

Jan. 23rd 

Officer Installation &  

Annual Meeting 

Maggiano’s  

6:00 pm 
 

Feb. 11th 

Executive Committee 

3:30 pm 
 

Feb. 17th & 18th 

NUCA of Florida 

Legislative Days 
 

Feb. 27th—29th 

NUCA Convention 

Tucson, AZ 
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The Law and Your Business –  Florida 2020 Legislative Session  

By Tony Zebouni, NUCANF Legislative Chair 

 

It’s that time of year again, that is 120 representatives and 40 senators meet in in Tallahassee for a 

sixty-day legislative session. There will be over 1000 filed bills with, historically, less than 225 

making it to the governor’s desk for consideration. The Advocacy Committee has worked with 

Kari and Scott to oversee the legislative process and inform leadership of any bill or amendment 

that would adversely impact our organization or industry. Many NUCA North Florida members 

and their children have participated in the annual walk the halls event that will be held on 

February 17-18 in Tallahassee.  If you have an interest in participating for either one or both days, 

please contact Kathy Blackman.  

 

This year’s prime legislation deals with Local Government and transparency. SB 504 would 

amend Ch. 255.05, F.S. and require governmental entities that seek to utilize an exemption to 

public bidding by self-performing work to meet certain basic reporting and accounting 

requirements. There are other bills that may or should be of interest to you as a contractor or 

citizen including a proposed Clean Waterways Act (CB/SB 712), dealing with adoption of rules 

relating to the underground pipes of wastewater collection systems and creating a Property 

Assessed Clean Energy Act (SB 824), just to name a few. To see a listing of all bills, go on-line to 

flsenate.gov/Session/Bill/2020.  

 

The sale of the JEA is a topic of great interest and there is no way to accurately predict the 

outcome. With all local, state and federal legislation, if you have an interest or question you 

should contact your congressman or elected legislator or city councilperson. If you have any 

questions, please feel free to contact me.  

 

 

 

 

The Law and Your Business 
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 SEAMARK BENEFIT HIGHLIGHTS 
 

A fun time was had by all at our last event of the year.  We had 56 people registered to golf.  
Attendees received two drink tickets and were treated to a buffet dinner.  Thank you to everyone 
who came and golfed as well as our wonderful sponsors and those who couldn’t come but made a 
donation.  Members of the Executive Committee presented Fred Meiners, Executive Director of 
Seamark Ranch with a check for $10,800. 
 

Seamark Ranch’s vision is to break the generational cycle of failure that affects the families they 
serve, and to nurture purposeful living in children who have experienced the impact of broken 
families. The children of Seamark Ranch will be equipped with a worldview and life skills that will 
enable them to productively contribute to our community. The children will be healed in heart and 
formed for service. 

Seamark Ranch is more than a children's home, orphanage or group home. They are a team of 
passionate individuals dedicated to bettering the lives of less fortunate children. They offer hope 
and healing in an environment full of grace and unconditional love. They strive to make dreams 
come true for the children in our care! 
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NEW NUCA OF NORTH FLORIDA  

Please join me in welcoming the following new members who  
recently joined our association. 
 

Lindell & Farson, P.A. 
12276 San Jose Blvd, Suite 126 

Jacksonville, FL  32223 
Phone:  (904) 880-4000 
Fax:   (904) 880-4013 

Contact:  J. Michael Lindell, Esq. 
Email:  mlindell@lindellfarson.com 

Website:  lindellfarson.com 
Business:  Legal Services 
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SAFETY NEWS 
By Jeff Blomgren 

Safety Director at Petticoat-Schmitt Civil Contractors 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Safety Eyewear 

 

The most frequent PPE exceptions taken during an audit, or even daily operations, is our 

employees, or even supervisors, working without safety glasses.  Work related eye injuries, that 

require medical attention, occur 2000 times PER DAY (Center for Disease Control and 

Prevention).  About one third of these are treated in emergency rooms and more than 100 result in 

one or more days away from work.  If we can reduce that number by reinforcing the need for our 

teammates to use safety glasses, why not make it happen? 

 

Safety glasses today are a far cry from the bulky heavy safety glasses in use 25 years ago.  Today 

we have choices of styles, color and design that fit better and are more comfortable than those 

antiques we used to use.  All safety glasses come with an ANZI rating of Z87 or Z87+.  We see all 

kinds of dark glasses that look good, but in checking them out, we find that those “name brand” 

stylish, cool, glasses are NOT safety glasses at all.  Our observations should include a spot 

check.  Anytime you see someone with a pair of safety glasses that are different from what 

everyone else is wearing, check it out.   Nine times out of ten, they aren’t ANZI Z87 or Z87+ 

safety glasses and need to be replaced. 

 

Prescription safety eyewear must also be rated the same as non-prescription safety eyewear and 

should be issued with removable or permanent side shields made for those prescription glasses.  If 

the eyewear is worn as every day glasses, we have to remember that the side shields must be back 

in place while working.  Temporary, slip on, plastic side shields are not compliant.  There are 

safety glasses that fit over prescription eyewear and that could be a solution but many employees 

feel they are too bulky and awkward. 

 
Next to a hard hat and vest, safety eyewear is one of the most noticeable PPE noncompliance 

issues.  Ever heard of a disappearing safety violation?  It exists.  It’s a fact.  At   first glance, 

something registers as being “not quite right”.  Safety glasses are like that.  You look, take a 

second look, and “lo and behold” the glasses are in place and you think, “did I see that or 

not?”.  It’s up to everyone to do what’s right.  Not everyone does the right thing, and some people 

need to be reminded, or maybe some people need  to work where they don’t need help in doing 

what’s right.  Either way, if we want to be able to see the new year, we need to take the steps 

toward a clear vision in 2020.        
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  SEAMARK RANCH BENEFIT PHOTOS 
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OFFICER INSTALLATION & ANNUAL MEETING 
 
Join us on Thursday, January 23rd at Maggiano’s at 6:00 pm as we install our 2020 
Officers & Board of Directors.  We will also present our annual awards.  Look for an 
email at the beginning of January. 

 
 
 

 
2020 OFFICERS & BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

  

President 

Chad Cockrell, A. J. Johns, Inc. 

President-Elect 

Gabriel Powers, Vallencourt Construction Co. Inc. 

Vice President I 

Marty Adams, TB Landmark 

Vice-President II 

Jason Plauche, Petticoat-Schmitt Civil Construction 

Secretary/Treasurer 

Rob Pinkston, Ferguson Waterworks 

Past President   

Mike Kivlin, John Woody, Inc. 

General Counsel 

Tony Zebouni, Regan, Whelan, Zebouni & Atwood 

 
  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
  

Wesley Cook, Florida Roads Contracting 

Rick Erickson, Beard Equipment Company 

Billy Hood, J. B. Coxwell Contracting 

Drew Lane, Advanced Drainage Systems 

Rick Parker, Standard Precast 

Justin Scarberry, ECS Florida 

Barry Watson, Fortiline Waterworks 

Jarod Wolford, Martin Marietta Materials 

Jon Woodall, John Woody, Inc. 
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 NEW MEMBER SPOTLIGHT 
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DECEMBER FEATURED SPONSOR

JANUARY FEATURED SPONSOR 


